
From:
To: PSC Executive Director
Subject: 2021 00160
Date: Monday, November 22, 2021 1:13:19 PM

Hello,
In regards to 2021 00160. The information or the address is incorrect. The Ohio address is for
Blue Jay Communications, not JRP Utility Construction. We were doing work for Blue Jay,
and they were in charge of the boring crews the day the alledged violation occured. I have
provided the information showing and proving that the locates were inaccurate. We potholed
and exposes 27 gas services before we began drilling. This proves we did everything we were
supposed to do. There were 27 locates and we potholed 27 gas services.

Thanks,
 Chris

Chris Phillips 
fax
Director of Operations

NOV 22 2021




